
 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Hurray!!! It’s Children’s Day celebration. A special day to celebrate and 

appreciate our children. 

Children are the perfect gifts from God, so lovely and adorable. Each child all over the 

world deserves a wonderful treatment as they didn’t force their way into the world. 

This event will be held on Thursday 21st  November,2024. We would like to invite the 

students to be out of uniform. 

In this day the Popcorn event will be added students will watch a movie and eat Popcorn 

in the class for two sessions so please send with them home made Popcorn.  

N.B:    

Primary two & Primary 1 A, B will get the schedule from the break till the end of the 

day (from the Fifth session till the ninth). 

As for primary three & Primary 1 C, D will get the schedule from the beginning of 

the day till the break (from the first session till the fourth) 

Let’s wish our beloved children “Happy Children’s Day  ” 

 

Principal of Lower Primary College Director 

 

MineéZakhary HalaToma 


